
THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA 

NORTHEAST CORNER, BROADWAY AND 122NnD STREET 

NEW YORK 27, N.Y. 

RABBINICAL DEPARTMENT 

AND 

POST GRADUATE DEPARTMENT 

OFFICE OF THE RECTOR 

March 8, 1971 

Dear Rabbi Lam, 

Forgive me for delaying my answer to your letter of February 17th. 

As a matter of principle, I do not mix in in public affairs 

unless I consider it a problem of urgent importance. I believe that 

an academician should stick to this principle. 
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Saul Lieberman 

Kindest regards and best wishes, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 

New York, N.Y. 10024 
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